
DATES 

2020 

                                     

17th March 

Bike Safety 

9:30am 

                      

23rd March 

Otago              

Anniversary Day 

(No School) 

 

     BOT Meeting  

     24th March 

 

     30th March 

Kids First Aid 

Course 

With 

Helen Rule 

 

9th April 

Swimming      

Carnival 

 

Term 1 Ends 

Thursday 9th 

April 

School News 
 

The Ministry of Health has been working through its pandemic plan 
since January. You will know the government has already implemented 

a range of measures to minimise the impact of Coronavirus in           
New Zealand and more measures are likely to be announced in the    
coming days. The most important thing you can do as parents and    

caregivers is to reinforce healthy messages. 

• Teach your children the importance of handwashing and            

drying - especially before meals, after toileting, and after coughing 
and sneezing. 

• Teach your children to use disposable tissues when coughing and 

sneezing. 

• One other action we can all take is to be vigilant about our own 

health and the health of our children. I will be encouraging the staff 

to stay away from school if they are showing signs of illness such as 
coughs and colds. I ask that you please do the same with your      
children. Colds and flus are common in schools and by staying away, 

seeking medical attention and practicing good hygiene, we can all 
keep any spread of illness to a minimum.  
 

“For COVID-19 health advice and information, contact the 
Healthline team (for free) on 0800 358 5453 or +64 9 358 

5453 for international SIMS “. 
 
Today we have Constable Wayne Park and 

Matty Graham in the school continuing 
with the biking sessions they started last 

year with the Senior Room.      
 
On Monday 30th March we have 

organised for Helen Rule from St. 
John to come out to Glenorchy 
School for the day to run a First 

Aid Course with our children. The 
programme she will be taking with 

them is around ‘Responding to an 
Emergency’.  
 

School will be closed this Monday for Otago                               
Anniversary Day. Enjoy the long weekend with your children.  
 

Student of the Week 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Paula, Nicole, Courtney & Gorettie  

T E R M  1     

I S S U E  4  

1 7 T H  M A R C H  

2 0 2 0  

tel:08003585453
tel:+6493585453
tel:+6493585453


 

 

FREE DENTAL CARE 

 
 

Children in New Zealand are entitled to free basic oral health care ser-

vices until 17 years of age. If you would like your child to receive this 

free service please click on the following link to complete the online en-

rolment form:  

https://www.southernhealth.nz/getting-help-you-need/oral-and-dental-
health/free-oral-health-service-children/southern-district  
Or telephone the clinic – 034509370 or    Freephone 0800 570 300 – 

we are located at 19A Douglas Street, Frankton, Queenstown 

If you are not a New Zealand resident there is a criteria to be met in or-
der to receive free care, please ask the dental staff before enrolling. 
 
 

 

       The Evil Penguin 
 

One day some unicorns were 
playing but I did not see the evil 
penguin coming to get revenge 
from eating all of the fish. The 

unicorns vanished and the    
penguins vanished and the    
unicorns kept vanishing.        

The end. 
 

             Samara Kingan  

https://www.southernhealth.nz/getting-help-you-need/oral-and-dental-health/free-oral-health-service-children/southern-district
https://www.southernhealth.nz/getting-help-you-need/oral-and-dental-health/free-oral-health-service-children/southern-district


 

“NZSKI have not only kept the price the same as 2019 for 

season passes for our tamariki, but are now offering an      
instalment option as well.   
This means the pass can be paid of over 3 payments. 

The below links will take you to the website to purchase.     
Local school 3 Peak Passes for 2020 can be secured with two 
payment options: 

 
1.Pay in full 

2.Purchase in 3 Instalments (before midnight 31st March 2020) 
  
Dates for 3 Instalments (If purchased by midnight 31st March 2020): 

•First payment – at time of purchase 
•2nd Instalment: 28th April 2020 – Tuesday 

•3rd Instalment: 25th May 2020 – Monday 
https://shop.coronetpeak.co.nz/qt-secondary-schools 
https://shop.coronetpeak.co.nz/qt-primary-schools 
FAQS: 

OPENING DATES: 
Our scheduled opening dates for 2020 are: 

·         Mt Hutt – Friday 5th June 
·         The Remarkables – Saturday 6th June 

·         Coronet Peak – Saturday 13th June 
WHAT IF MY CHILD ALREADY HAS A MYPASS CARD? 
If your child already has a mypass card from last year, this will be loaded with their pass 

for this year, meaning they can head straight to the lifts!. To make sure their correct pass is 
loaded, you can check the alpha-numerical code matches the one on the front of their pass 

via your online account here.  
WHAT ABOUT PHOTOS? 
Profile pictures can be taken on your child’s first day on the mountain. Or, to avoid the 

queues, you can visit us at our Queenstown Snow Centre from 4th May, located at 9 Duke 
Street. If this is your first pass with us, you can upload a profile photo online  
WHERE DO I COLLECT MY CHILD’S PASS? 

If your child needs to be issued a new season pass, you can collect this from Guest Services 
on the mountain, or from our Snow Centers in Queenstown. 

If you have any questions surrounding this information please contact NZSki directly 
on info@nzski.com or 03 450 1970” 
Internally if you teachers have any questions please do let me know. I have resigned from 

NZSKI and my last day will be the 7th Feb.  I am so happy that I managed to get the instal-
ment payments across the line for the parents as one of my last projects before I leave.  If you 

have any queries get them in before Feb 7th, otherwise direct your questions to Tim McCor-
mick Guest Services HOD of Coronet Peak. 
The Remarkables - Coronet Peak - Mt Hutt Ski Areas 
NZSki Ltd 

DDI:    +64 3 450 1982 
M:       +64 21 385 960 
  

0800 697 547 (NZ) 
1800 365 696 (AUS) 

Email: annah@nzski.com 
Web: www.nzski.com 

  
“Love it, live it, share it" 
  

Like Coronet Peak, The Remarkables and Mt Hutt on facebook. 
Follow Coronet Peak, The Remarkables and Mt Hutt on twitter. 

Visit the NZSki TV channel on YouTube.  
 
 

https://shop.coronetpeak.co.nz/qt-secondary-schools
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fshop.coronetpeak.co.nz%2Fqt-primary-schools&data=02%7C01%7Cannah.dowsett%40nzski.com%7Cb55505984a514e4e09df08d7a5152a60%7C06d5a0e13545483d94bae057f1d96bac%7C0%7C0%7C637159382630811416&sdata=AqP
mailto:info@nzski.com
mailto:annah@nzski.com
http://www.nzski.com/
http://www.facebook.com/coronetpeak
http://www.facebook.com/theremarks
http://www.facebook.com/mthutt
http://twitter.com/#!/coronetpeak
http://twitter.com/#!/TheRemarks
http://twitter.com/#!/MtHutt
http://www.youtube.com/user/NZSkiTV


The QLDC Libraries April School Holiday 
Programme  




